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I am opposed to Measure 114. The right to bear arms did not take into account 

modern firearms and unforeseen issues. Criminals do not and Will Not abide by 

these rules…that’s why they are criminals. The only people this Measure will affect is 

law abiding citizens. Measure 114 will only limit my personal ability to protect my 

family and innocent citizens. I live in rural Eastern Oregon and there are many times 

Law Enforcement may only have ONE officer on duty for the entire County, which 

means it can be up to TWO HOURS response time for 911. Please reconsider this 

Measure. I have no issues with closing the three day loop hole but the rest of the 

measure needs scrapped. 


